
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
May 2025 

 
Dear Art Coordinator 
 
 
On behalf of the Angelico Committee, I thank schools that continue to be part of this outstanding 
event in the Arts area of Catholic Education. I welcome on board schools that may be considering 
entering for the first time or re-entering after a short break.  
 
In 2025 the Primary and Secondary exhibitions will again combine to form the Angelico Exhibition 
and artworks will be exhibited at the Forrest Centre, Perth from Monday 11 August to Friday 29 
August.   
 
The Catholic Arts Office staff are on hand to answer any Angelico queries you may have between 
the hours of 8:00am- 4.00pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
Whilst the exhibition is combined there will continue to be separate packages for Primary and 
Secondary schools.  The Angelico package will be available on the Catholic Arts website, 
www.spiritofthearts.com.au.  Please ensure you regularly check the website for any updates 
regarding the exhibition.  
 
The 2025 Angelico Poster will be posted to your school Principal and a digital version will be 
available on the Catholic Arts website for you to advertise the event at your school.  
 

 
 

At this time, art teachers of award recipients will be invited to attend the Awards Presentation 
evening. 
 

The Awards Presentation Evening will be held on Monday 18 August at 6pm.  Award recipients 
only, and 2 family members, will be invited to attend.  The official invitation will be emailed after 
judging.  RSVP to the presentation evening is imperative. 
 
At the completion of the exhibition, a 3D Virtual Tour of the exhibition will be available on the 
website. 
 
If you have any questions on the Angelico Exhibition, please do not hesitate to contact staff at the 
Catholic Arts Office on 9278 0202. 
 
Best wishes for the term. 
 

 
Darryl Winsor 
CHAIR - CATHOLIC ARTS 

 

Principals will be notified on Wednesday 13 August of award recipients at your school.  


